

Thank You



Michael Moon 118 McGraw Place Ithaca, NY 14850

Academic Year 2012 – 2013

Dear Mr. Hart and Phi Gamma Delta,

I wanted to take a moment to express my appreciation for your generosity and let you know how much of an honor it is to receive this award. From my family and I, thank you for helping to reduce the cost of my education. To have this honor come from a Kappa Nu only makes it more meaningful.

I am a sophomore from the Syracuse, NY area in the College of Agriculture and Life Sciences in the process of transferring into the Charles H. Dyson School of Applied Economics and Management with the hope of pursuing a career in either marketing or finance. In my free time I enjoy watching college basketball, traveling, and reading. In addition to being an active member of Phi Gamma Delta, I am involved with the Cornell Republicans and the ILR Sports Management Club.

At home I spend my time working with young kids and volunteering with youth sports programs. I have mentored children who were struggling in school and at risk of dropping out. These experiences have been both humbling and rewarding, all the while providing me with a greater appreciation for what I have.

Thank you again for this tremendous honor. Please feel free to contact me at any time by phone at 315-243-1374 or by email at mjm627@cornell.edu.

Best Regards, Michael Moon